Research Sources

"An Architectural Oasis" in *The Architectural Record*, February 1906. Volume XIX, No. 2

Blumenson. John. Ontario Architecture: A Guide to Styles and Building Terms 1784 to the Present. Fitzhenry and Whiteside, Toronto, 1990.

"Central" in The Hamilton Spectator. February 19, 1962.

- "Central in Context". *Central Presbyterian Church Hamilton*. Accessed September 20, 2024. <u>https://www.cpchamilton.ca/central-in-context/</u>
- Charlton, Anne, Art French, Michael Kirk, Robert Wray and Sylvia Wray. *Inventory of Significant Places of Worship in the City of Hamilton 1801-2001.* The Glanbrook Historical Society and the Waterdown-East Flamborough Historical Society, Hamilton, 2012.

"Explosion, Billions of Sparks" in The Hamilton Spectator, June 21, 1956.

- Hamilton City Council. *Hamilton, Canada, its history, commerce, industries, resources.* Herbert Lister, Hamilton, 1913.
- Hunt, Geoffrey. *John M. Lyle: Toward a Canadian Architecture*. Agnes Etherington Art Centre: Queen's University, Kingston, Ontario, 1982.
- "Lyle, John McIntosh". *Biographical Dictionary of Architects in Canada: 1800-1950.* Accessed September 20, 2024. <u>http://dictionaryofarchitectsincanada.org/node/1449</u>
- McArthur, Glenn. John Lyle: A Progressive Traditionalist. Coach House Books, Toronto, 2009.
- Mendoza, Charree Glen. *History Practicum: Central Presbyterian Church*. McMaster University, Department of History, April 2024.

"Opening of New Central Church" in *The Hamilton Herald*. June 13, 1908.

- "Presbyterians Report Progress At Meetings" in *The Hamilton Spectator*. January 24, 1956.
- "Presbyterians Report Rolls, Finances Grow" in *The Hamilton Spectator*. February 26, 1959.

"Tenders for Sub Trades" in *The Hamilton Spectator*. May 9, 1960.

"Two Memorials were Unveiled" in *The Hamilton Spectator*. June 10, 1921.